
July 6, 1962 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Enclosed is a letter from Boston Edison Company about a split
in their Common Stock. Enclosed with this letter were two 
certificates for your additional 181 shares as result of this 
split. 

Apparently also, since they enclosed an order form, there was 
an odd 1/2 share which, if they get your instructions by
July 20, can be used toward the purchase of a full share. As 
you will note on the reverse side of their letter, if they do 
not get instructions from you via this order card they will 
sell the odd 1/2 share and send along the proceeds. If you
do decide to return the order card, it should be sent to: 

Post Office Box 1926 
Old Colony Trust Company, Transfer Agent
Boston 5, Massachusetts 

Boston Edison Company 

They sent along an envelope but itls been domestic postage­
metered - and anyway I suspect that you may not need to return 
the card. Or if you want to return it here, Illl ship it on 
in the provided envelope. 

Your Cities Service Company stock certificate (67 shares) has 
come. There was also enclosed a check for $147.40 from the 
Morgan Guaranty Trust Co. which represented the accrued dividends 
or the proceeds from sale of any fractional interest, or both. 
(They did not specify.) live sent the check to Harris Trust etc. 
for deposit. 

The First National Bank of Chicago returned the F.W.Means stcc k 
certificate which you senca, requesting "guarantee of indorsement" 
by a bank or trust co. in Chicago. I suppose I could have written 
Harris Trust for this, but luckily Mr. Thwaite happened to be 
here so I turned it over to him. Harris Trust is the R.C. bank 
in Chicago and he knows a Vrce President there, so he took it 
over, had them endorse your signature, and then delivered it to 
First National. 

Mr. Schauer says to send you his greetings and best wishes. He 
has been traveling or attending meetings or conferences ever 
since your letter of early June and the slides came. Helll be 
leaving shortly for Canada and probably will not have time to 
write you, but is looking forward to seeing you the end of August.
Incidentally, live send a check to Dr. Harlan Smith for your stay 
at Yale. 

Sincerely, 
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